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Phase 1 of the project broke
ground in late November 2022 on
Fenton Road. This phase will
extend from Mundy Township
south on Fenton Road to
Thompson Road. The watermain
will then continue west along
Thompson Road to Jennings
Road. 

The proposed Phase 2 of the
project would see the watermain
go south on Torrey Road (from
Thompson Road) to Lahring
Road and then west to Jennings
Road and back north to
Thompson Road. 

Together Phases 1 & 2 would
bring the water system to all four
Lake Fenton School District
buildings. 
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Fenton-Thompson Watermain
Extension Project

Water is coming to Fenton Township!

The watermain project is part of the development plan for the 
Thompson Road Corridor; and the updates to the Fenton Township 
Master Plan taking place via the Planning Commission through 2023.

The water system will bring options to homeowners, businesses, and 
the Lake Fenton School District buildings that are located within the 
Thompson Road Corridor. 

In October 2021, the Genesee County Board of Commissioners 
allocated $6.5 million to the project from the American Rescue Act 
Funds (ARPA) that the county received. 

The watermain project itself is being lead by the Genesee County 
Drain Commission as the project is an extension to the Genesee 
County Waster Supply System that will bring water to the southern 
area of Genesee County. 

Watermain Project 
Phase 1 and Phase 2

 IF  YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT ,  OR THE MASTER PLAN,
YOU CAN CONTACT THE FENTON TOWNSHIP ZONING ADMINISTRATOR MIKE

DEEM AT (810)  629- 1537  OR BY EMAIL  MDEEM@FENTONTOWNSHIP .ORG 
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